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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter to Engr. Omar regarding agreed date for the continuous of ground
verification/evaluation of Macro Asia MPSA within the MMPL area.

1 message

mmpl palawan <mmpl_palawan@yahoo.com> Wed, Sep 28, 2022 at 1:26 AM
To: "Omar Teogenes A. Alfonso" <otaalfonso@macroasiamining.com>
Cc: R4B CENRO Quezon <cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, PENRO CDS
<penropalawanpawczms@gmail.com>, R4B CENRO BrookesPoint <cenrobrookespoint@denr.gov.ph>, MGB-MIMAROPA
<mines_4b@yahoo.com>, "pambcddmimaropa@gmail.com" <pambcddmimaropa@gmail.com>, Pambcs Cdd
<pambcs.cddts@gmail.com>, RD Mimaropa <red_r4b@yahoo.com.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Engr. Omar,

This pertains to
your request for PAMB Clearance (MMPL) application for MPSA No. 220-2005-IVB
covering areas located at Brooke’s Point, Palawan,
please see attached letter. 


Please be informed that during the said meeting, it was agreed that facilitate
the completion of the conduct of area verification/ validation
of the approved
MPSA No. 220-2005-IVB within MMPL before resolving the other needed data for
the inventory of natural resources,
taking into consideration the conducted
 biodiversity study of Palawan Council for Sustainable Development (PCSD) as
 basis for the
inventory to be conducted. Moreover, it was also agreed during
 that meeting, that proposed activity be scheduled on the 3rd week of
October, 2022 onwards.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully,


Pressy Joy S. Cocjen
MMPL staff


___________________________________
Mt. Mantalingahan Protected Landscape
Protected Area Office

Barangay Alfonso XIII
Quezon 5304
Palawan
Philippines

0917-164-0950 (calls only)
www.facebook.com/MtMantalingahan/
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